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ושמחכשרחג - We Wish Everyone a Kosher & Happy Pesach!
Pesach Programming at B’nai Torah

● Communal Chametz Burning: On this
Friday, Erev Pesach, April 15th, there will
be a Chametz burning at B’nai Torah.
See page 4 for more information.

● Family Hike: On the 3rd day of Chol
Hamoed, Wednesday, April 20th, B’nai
Torah will be meeting at Holliday Park for
a hike. See page 5 for the details.

Chametz Sale Forms Dues ASAP
Please submit your Chametz Sale form ASAP!
The sale will take place this year on this Friday
morning, April 15, so please make sure to use
the authorization form on page 3, making sure it
reaches the Rabbi no later than this Thursday,
April 14.
Weekly Classes

● Halacha Class: Between Mincha &
Maariv Sunday through Thursday, Rabbi
Gettinger is teaching a class on the
Halachos of Pesach & Counting of the
Omer.

● Ne’ilas HaChag / Seudah Shlishis: On
the last day of Pesach (April 23) after
Mincha. This event will help us properly
conclude the Yom Tov.

● Lunch & Learn: Will Resume on
Monday, May 2nd.

● Tehillim & Women’s Torah Study
Group: Will Resume on Wednesday,
April 27th.

Aliyah Donations
● Elisha Sacks & Jennifer Berday
● Dr. Bob & Fiana Stoner
● Tibor & Dora Weiss
● Dr. Roy & Shoshi Yaari
● Azik & Rita Zelikovich
● Michael & Gena Zelikovich

Donation Cards
● To Helen Goldstein, in memory of her

sister, Mrs. Devera Gurtvitz - Rona
Schaffel

Pesach Car-Cleaning Recap
The Pesach Car Cleaning was well attended.
Thank you to Jeremy Hull & Dr. Roy Yaari for
coordinating the event. They & Dr. Rick Bentley
provided vacuums. We express appreciation to
Mark & Colleen Shere for matching the revenue
as a donation to the Shul. The following B’nai
Torah teens worked hard to clean our members’
cars: Matanya Goldstein, Navah Hull, Rena
Rustein, Zalman Schusterman, Asher Schwartz
and Maya & Koby Yaari. Pictures of the event
can be found on page 2.
Maos Chittim
It’s not too late to contribute to our Maos Chitim
appeal. This appeal allows us to help people
who cannot afford the Pesach expenses. We
thank the following who have already
donated: Anonymous, Drs. Rick Bentley &
Caryn Vogel, Dr. Jack & Sally Cotlar, Malka
Davis, Joe & Esther Epstein, Norman & Gail
Ettinger, Dr. Allon & Judith Friedman, Rabbi
& Rebbetzin Gettinger, Jonathan Goldfarb,
Helen Goldstein, Dr. Larry Greenbaum &
Family, Meir Heigh, Dr. Marvin & Michelle
Hershenson, Dr. Darrel & Joanne Mandel, Dr.
Maryann Margolis, Bob Miller, Dr. David &
Mona Roodman, Dr. Stephen & Monica
Rosenfeld, Rabbi Yaakov & Tzirel Rutstein,
Rona Schaffel, Marty & DeAnn Silverman,
Dr. Robert & Fiana Stoner and Dr. Roy &
Shoshi Yaari. Please consider joining them.
Make your checks payable to B’nai Torah
Charity Fund & mark the memo: Maos Chitim.
Your Seder & Pesach celebration will be all the
more meaningful knowing that you have helped
others enjoy the Yom Tov.
Yahrzeit Donations
Mr. & Mrs. Emery Kovac, in memory of her
father, Moric Beck



pg. 2 BS”D

Photos of the B’nai
Torah teens cleaning
cars for Pesach this
past Sunday
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